
Item 6c Proposed recommendation to HOPE Board 
 Privacy Protections 
 
Recommendation for the HOPE Board: Proposed structure for 
auto-enrollment, manual enrollment, and associated privacy 
protections 
 
Privacy protections 
 
All information from or about eligible children and youth shall 
only be used by the HOPE Accounts program, the State 
Treasurer’s Office, and contracted data-sharing/collecting and 
program managers for program administration. All family and 
program information will be held strictly confidential. Any 
entity outside of the state, federal and local government will be 
guided by principles of data privacy and protection.  Under no 
circumstances will the information be sold or used for any 
other purpose. 
 


